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Nursery Spring themed stay and play 

We are looking forward to welcoming 

the nursery parents into school on 

Wednesday at 13:45 and Thursday at 

09:15. 

 

IRock 

I am excited about the I Rock concert next Wednesday. Pleases can I 

remind you that if you would like your child to participate in this next 

term you are able to sign up via their website. We have had a few 

more children signed up so this will go ahead for the summer term 

currently. 

 

School choir at Ely Music Festival 

I would like to say a massive well done to the school choir who participated 

in the Ely music festival on Monday. We were so incredibly proud of you all. 

Please remember to sign up for any clubs you would like as they go live on 

Monday. 

 

Reuben the School Dog 

This week we have had Reuben come to visit. The children have enjoyed 

seeing him and he has loved being here. 
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It was lovely seeing the children in Year One cycling earlier in the week. Sustrans has been very 

popular amongst all of our children. Keep your eyes peeled for the next date Sustrans are in school. 

As the summer term approaches we are starting to plan ahead and we have two amazing 

enrichment weeks planned and we were wondering whether there are any parents with skills who 

may be able to volunteer to support. Firstly at the end of the first half term we are holding a 

diversity week where we would like the children to celebrate the amount of diversity in our 

community. Ideas for support for this would be parents from a range of different religions coming to 

talk about their practising religion, arts from different cultures and food trials from different 

nationalities. We are welcome to more ideas too! For the diversity week volunteers please contact 

Mrs Fielding via the school office email. The second week is arts week and we would welcome 

volunteers who have skills in music, art or dance to enhance the experiences our children are 

exposed to. To offer support for this week, please contact Miss Cross via the school office email. 

Have a lovely weekend! 
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